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A Season of HopeA Season of Hope

This year has been filled with many reasons to celebrate, and
we have so much to be thankful for! Thanks to the generous
support of so many of you, our annual Celebration
Fundraising Banquet was a wonderful evening of fellowship.
With two inspiring speakers and a record number of
attendees, the night was a true reflection of the impact this
community is making together.
But the celebration doesn’t stop there. We are also thrilled to
share the joyous news that 14 new additions have been
welcomed into our community. Praise God! Among them,
seven precious lives were at risk of abortion. However, with
your prayers, your volunteer hours, and your financial support,
these moms and dads chose life for their unborn children.
Every single one of these mothers received prenatal care, and
half of them participated in prenatal classes to help ensure the
health and well-being of both mother and child.
Additionally, we’re excited to announce the full launch of our
Infinite Worth program, which offers our clients 24/7 access
to registered nurses online. This innovative program enables
clients to chat with nurses after hours, ensuring they always
have someone to turn to for guidance and support, no matter
the time of day. Through this service, we’ve been able to send
educational videos, answer urgent questions, and help moms
schedule necessary appointments.
None of this would be possible without YOU. Your support
has allowed us to make a real, lasting difference in the lives of
so many families, and we couldn’t be more grateful.

Celebrating New Life and Lasting ImpactCelebrating New Life and Lasting Impact

CLIENTCLIENT
TESTIMONIALSTESTIMONIALS

I absolutely love the SHARE
center. The ladies there are
great. Love the energy and how
well things are explained there. I
don't ever have any questions
about things due to them
explaining things so well.... I've
felt very welcomed there and
very supported and it's just the
place I was looking for to be part
of something along with other
mothers. - “Ana”, Client

This staff is AMAZING! They are
loving, gentle, compassionate
and non judgemental. Everything
you would hope for in a situation
such as this.

- “Christina”, Client



Every month, Parenting Classes are offered to
support and empower families on their journey.
Recent classes included Nutrition Label Reading to
help families make informed food choices, and Baby
Massage to strengthen bonds and soothe little ones.
Our monthly Storytime with Mammen Family Public
Library offers a fun way for kids to enjoy stories and
build early literacy skills. Plus, crafting sessions
provide a creative outlet for families to connect and
make something special together!

We are so grateful for the incredible support from our
community! Generous donations and hours of
volunteering from local groups help provide essential
resources to our clients. 

Empowering Clients, Strengthening Families

Community Generosity in Action



In May, Seven Weeks Coffee will support 
The SHARE Center in two powerful ways:

  15% Commission – Every purchase made  
  through our unique link earns us 15%, 
  providing ongoing funding for our 
  life-saving work.

  Grant Opportunity – As a partner, 
  we’re eligible to receive a cash grant 
  ranging from $300 to $2,000, 
  depending on overall May sales.  
               

Makes a
GREAT

Mother’s
Day and/or 

Father’s
Day Gift!

A Special May Opportunity!A Special May Opportunity!
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bilingual nurses (RN)bilingual nurses (RN)
childcare volunteerschildcare volunteers

male client advocatesmale client advocates
bilingual client advocatesbilingual client advocates
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We are so grateful for everyone who
attended our CELEBRATION Fundraising
Banquet and those who generously gave!
Thanks to you, we raised over $178,000—
40% of our yearly budget!

Baby BottleBaby Bottle
BoomeBoome    ang!ang!

THANK YOU to our SHARE Partners for their
monthly support of $300+ for three years! Please
consider supporting these businesses as a token

of community appreciation. To learn about
becoming a SHARE Partner, contact Kim Barton

at kim@bulverdepregnancy.org.

Your support makes a
life-changing impact
every day. If you’d still
like to give and help us
reach full funding, you
can donate HERE!

SHOP OUR
AMAZON 

BABY
REGISTRY

partners

THANK YOU to the following
churches, businesses, and groups
that helped us raise money and
awareness by participating in a

Baby Bottle Boomerang fundraiser
during the first quarter of 2025!

Blanco Methodist Church
Church in the Wildwood

Emerald Oaks Resort
Genesis Ministries

Mission City Church - North
Riverside Community Church
St. Nicholas Episcopal Church

If you or your group is
interested in hosting a Baby

Bottle Boomerang, 
contact Kim Barton at

kim@bulverdgepregnancy.org

We’re grateful to our Platinum Underwriters for their
generous $1,500+ gifts, ensuring all banquet funds
raised support those facing unplanned pregnancies.

We encourage you to support these businesses. Your
patronage is a great way to show appreciation and

invest in a community that values life. 

The Heck Realty Team, Cliff & Teri Heck
Keller Williams Hill Country 

Ways toWays toGive

MAKE A
DONATION

Join ourJoin our
Prayer TeamPrayer Team
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